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PSA: North West Battle of the Committees 

 

The PSA Provincial Office in North West is excited to announce that the date for the upcoming 

Intersectoral Meeting has been approved for 24 and 25 October 2024. 

 

As members are aware, the Provincial Office normally hosts the Battle of the Committees recruitment 

competition where winners are announced at this event and structures/committees stand a chance to win 

big. This year, prizes will be even bigger! This recruitment competition presents an excellent opportunity 

for each structure to showcase their talent and skills whilst also promoting healthy competition amongst 

teams. The competition will run from 1 June to 30 September 2024, whereby each structure/committee 

must recruit a minimum of 80 new members to qualify. It is therefore imperative that structures work 

together to achieve the norm. 

 

By encouraging each structure to participate and excel in this competition, overall productivity and 

innovation will be boosted. The Office therefore encourages all members to start preparing and strategise 

for this exciting opportunity. For more information on the recruitment competition, please contact Nozi 

Monaisa (082 880 8992) or Patience Mashaba (082 880 8943).  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NORTH WEST 

10-05-2024 

 
 


